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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL:  jwilliams@thelensnola.org 

 

Ms. Jessica Williams, Staff Writer 

The Lens NOLA 

1025 S. Jeff Davis Parkway 

New Orleans, Louisiana  70125 

 

 Re:  Public Records Request (Moton Charter School) 

 

Dear Ms. Williams: 

 

This correspondence constitutes the Orleans Parish School Board’s response to your 

public records request dated December 18, 2012, wherein you requested the following records: 

 

 A copy of the investigation (with names of involved students redacted, per the Family 

Educational Rights and Privacy Act, 20 U.S.C. § 1232g; 34 CFR Part 99). 

 Copies of the district’s correspondence with Moton after the investigation, including any 

corrective action requirements district officials may have issued and any responses 

Moton officials may have given. 

 Any documentation submitted to the Louisiana Department of Education regarding the 

investigation. 

 

With regard to your first bullet point requesting “[a] copy of the investigation . . .,” it is 

general in nature and lacks the specificity needed for staff to determine whether such documents 

exist.  Please provide a more specific request setting forth the particular documents you seek.   

 

 The attached documents respond to your remaining requests.  Please be advised that the 

records have been redacted to eliminate certain school employee personnel file information that 

is exempt from production pursuant to La. R.S. 44:4.1(B)(8) and La. R.S. 17:1237.  The redacted 



  

information is further exempt from disclosure based on the employee(s)’ reasonable expectation 

of privacy afforded by the Fourth Amendment of the United States Constitution and/or the 

Louisiana Constitution.   

 

 Note that there is no “documentation” as requested in your third bullet point, as nothing 

was submitted to the Louisiana Department of Education beyond the findings.    

 

If you have any questions, please contact me.  With best regards, I am  

 

Very truly yours, 

 
      Edward M. Morris  

 

 






















